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Absolutely oppose this measure! Oregon has conducted secure vote by mail for 

years and there is no reason to switch from our secure system that maximizes voter 

turnout and allows for the most representative vote of our state population to one that 

narrows accessibility in what is a obvious attempt to reduce voter turnout. 


